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January 28, 2016

Barcy F. McNeal
Director, Office of Administration
Ohio Power Siting Board
180 East Broad Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215

RE: Case Nos. 10-2439-EL-BSB and 10-2440-EL-BTX

Dear Ms. McNeal,

On behalf of the Applicants, the City of Hamilton and American Municipal Power, Inc., this letter
is submitted to provide notice of construction completion and commercial operation for the 138
kV transmission line and associated substation for the Meldahl Hydroelectric Power Project
("Project").  Applicants received Certificates of Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for
the Project on November 28, 2011.  In accordance with Condition 50 of the Certificates,
Applicants are providing notice that construction was completed on March 17, 2014 and the
transmission line was first energized for commercial operation on May 27, 2015.  For clarity,
please note that commercial operation of the Project transmission line and substation does not
coincide with commercial operation of the Meldahl hydroelectric power generation plant itself.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this matter.  Thank
you.

On behalf of the Members,

/s/ Lisa G. McAlister
American Municipal Power, Inc.
John W. Bentine, Senior VP and General Counsel
Lisa G. McAlister, Deputy General Counsel
1111 Schrock Road, Suite 100
Columbus, Ohio 43229
Telephone: 614-540-6400
Fax: 614-540-6397
Email: jbentine@amppartners.org

lmcalister@amppartners.org

cc: Jon Pawley, Ohio Power Siting Board Staff (via email)
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